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@ To: contact.tpuc@tn.gov >

Re: Docket No 24-00044,
Limestone Water Utilities Operating
Company, LLC.

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for holding the public hearing
session at Pickwick, TN on Jan 30, 2025.
Approx 120 customers of Limestone Water
Utility/CWS attended the hearing.

All customers are unanimously opposed to the
petition put forth by Limestone about the
general rate increase.

| live in the Northshore community, Aqua
Utilities, and it is no secret that Limestone/CWS
buys the water we use from the Savannah Utility
Department.

The petitioned monthly increase from $ 25.75 to
$ 86.64 for the monthly average of 3,000 gal
demonstrates price gauging by Limestone,
simply because | am not aware of any increase
by Savannah Utility Department for their water.

| plead with the Commission to reject the
petition of Limestone Water Utilities Operating

Company, LLC for Docket No. 24-00044.

Thank you,








